
The Catholic Police Guild of England & Wales
Annual General Meeting

29th July 2021

1. Welcome & Apologies | DI James Milligan - Chair
2. Guild Prayer | Fr Barry Lomax - N Chaplain
3. Opening Address | DI James Milligan - Chair
4. Treasurer's Annual Report | DS Peter Salter - Treasurer
5. Membership Update | DS Mike Duzinkewycz - Membership Secretary
6. Press & Media Update | Paul Connolly - National Media Officer
7. South Region Update | DC Chris Arnold - South Representative
8. London Region Update | Alex Blatchford - London Representative
9. Requiem Mass Update | Sgt Iain Enright - Requiem Organiser
10.Constitution Update | Paul Connolly - National Media Officer
11.Election Results | Fr Barry Lomax - N Chaplain
12.AOB | DI James Milligan - Chair
13.National Chaplains Address | Fr Barry Lomax - N Chaplain
14.Meeting Closed

The Guild Prayer

Most Merciful God, giver of all authority, by the merits of Thy Divine Son and through 
the intercession of His Holy Mother and our glorious patron St. Michael, grant that we 

may this day and every day, overcome all temptations, especially to injustice and 
disloyalty, and with our minds inflamed by Thy Holy Spirit perform all our duties in 

such a manner as may be pleasing to Thy Divine Will, so that when called to report for 
the last time we may not be found wanting, and may be allowed to remain for ever in 

Thy Presence.   Through Jesus Christ Our Lord, Amen.
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